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WARNING LETTER  
 
 
VIA EMAIL TO ccnmadmissions@gmail.com 
The Wellness Center for Research & Education, Inc.  

d/b/a Dr. Dale’s Wellness Center 
Attn: Theresa Dale, Ph.D. 
1237 S. Victoria Ave.  #169 
Oxnard, CA 93035 

 
Re: Unsubstantiated claims for Coronavirus treatment or prevention 

 
To Dr. Dale: 
 

This is to advise you that FTC staff has reviewed your websites at 
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advise when I know.”  [from your webpage https://www.wellnesscenter.net/dr-dales-
blog/] 

https://www.wellnesscenter.net/dr-dales-blog/
https://www.wellnesscenter.net/dr-dales-blog/
https://www.iheart.com/podcast/209-natural-health-radio-28006412/
https://www.iheart.com/podcast/209-natural-health-radio-28006412/
https://www.iheart.com/podcast/209-natural-health-radio-28006412/
https://www.instagram.com/theresa_dale_
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�x “Beat Covid19 – Protect Yourself with Homeopathy . . . [Zoom meeting] Hosted 
by Theresa Dale’s Wellness Center . . . Beating COVID19 with Homeopathy; No 
side-effects.  Learn what they don’t want you to know.  What you can do.  Join Dr. 
Dale Thursday, 4/16/20.”  [from your event post on 
https://www.facebook.com/DrDaleWellness/] 

https://www.facebook.com/DrDaleWellness/
http://www.wellnesscenter.net/blog
https://www.facebook.com/DrDaleWellness/
https://www.twitter.com/DrTheresaDale/
https://www.instagram.com/theresa_dale_
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Within 48 hours, please send a message to Richard Cleland, Assistant Director via 
electronic mail at rcleland@ftc.gov describing the specific actions you have taken to address the 
FTC’s concerns.  If you have any questions regarding compliance with the FTC Act, please 
contact Richard Cleland at 202-326-3088. 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
 

Richard A. Quaresima 
Acting Associate Director 
Division of Advertising Practices 
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